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Dear Professor Xi:
Greetings from the United States, With the beginning of Chinese New Year, I like to take this
opportunity to inform you of the formation of a new pharmacy organization call American Chinese
Pharmacist Association (ACPA). This organization represents the pharmacists of Chinese heritage in the
- USA. Because of our heritage, we wish to establish communication with other Chinese pharmacists in
other countries. We hope to facilitate certain exchange programs and to participate in professional and
scientific activities. I would appreciate your help in announcing our organization in your local and
national pharmacy meetings and jourmals. If you Know of any interesting pharmacy professional and
- educational activities in your country in the coming year, please let me know. I will announce the
information in our ACPA Newsletter. Please mail all information to:
ACPA
C/0O Moses Chow, Pharm. D,
Drug Informetion Center
Hartford Hospital
80 Seymour St.
Hartford, Conn. 06115
U. S. A,
I ook forward to receiving future communications from you or your organization, Best wishes for a
happy Chinese New Year.
Sincerely, \
Moses Chow, Pharm. D.
Coordinator, ACPA
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